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Dear Senate committee, 

I'm writing in support of SB976 to remove deductions for second homes and tax 

payers with high incomes.  

I appreciate being able to deduct mortgage interest for my house, but our current 

interest deduction is the largest housing subsidy in the country 

and should be made more fair. 

Thanks you for your attention, 

Suzanne Kosanke 


